
Queensland Pops Orchestra in Concert at Corinda
Saturday 21st September, 2019 (concert commences 7.30pm)

St Aidan’s School Auditorium, 11 Ruthven St, Corinda



Mr Patrick Pickett, Conductor

Tickets are only $45 per person or $140 for a family of four
ie Mum, Dad and 2 School Children. Each ticket includes a free drink per person on arrival.

Doors open from 6.30pm. Strictly limited seating. Buy your tickets online at: 

www.trybooking.com/BCCVY  (a small online booking fee applies)

or from the Sherwood-Indooroopilly RSL Sub-Branch, 2 Clewley St, Corinda (opp. Sherwood Services Club)

For more information, please call the RSL Sub-Branch on  Tel: 3278 6786 (10.00am - 3.00pm, Monday to Friday)

To celebrate the 100th Anniversary of the 

founding of the Corinda RSL Sub-Branch 
(now the Sherwood-Indooroopilly RSL Sub-Branch) the 

Queensland Pops Orchestra, featuring some of 

our State’s finest muscians, will perform music that 
you’ll want to hear in concert at the St Aidan’s School 

Auditorium, Corinda - Saturday night 21st Sept, 2019.


